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By Office of the Commission Secretary at 1:31 pm, Aug 05, 2024

From: Jonathan Peterson

To: Sarah Peck; Jon Berkon

Cc: Joseph Wenzinger; Neven Stipanovic; Robert Knop
Subject: RE: Request for Advisory Opinion (Caroline Gleich)
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 12:30:39 PM

Sarah,

It was a pleasure speaking with you today. As discussed, Ms. Gleich is a candidate for U.S.
Senate in the upcoming 2024 General Election in Utah. The 90-day window for Utah’s General
Election begins on August 7, 2024.

Because Ms. Gleich’s advisory opinion request asks about specific activity related to the
General Election, including application of the 90-day window on that activity, we respectfully
request that the Commission issue an advisory opinion on Ms. Gleich’s request this month.

Jonathan Peterson

Elias Law Group LLP
202-987-4913

jpeterson@elias.law

CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited. If you believe that you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.
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